
INFORMATION / GUIDELINES FOR SPEAKERS
1.
On the day of the teleconference (Friday, February 13) arrive at your 


teleconference site by 8:30 a.m.  (or [if necessary]:  30 minutes before your 
scheduled appearance in the teleconference).

2.
As a speaker, there will be no fee for you to attend the teleconference.

3.
If possible, find a back-up person(s) who can substitute for you in the unlikely 
event that you are not able to attend on February 14 (due to illness, etc.).

4.
Please time your presentation so that you can be certain that you will 

stay within the allotted time.

5.
If you are planning to do a presentation together with one or more other individuals, please organize your collective presentation -- or your separate presentations -- in such a manner that your collective subject-matter is decided upon and divided up between you all and so that and so that you will not exceed the allotted time. 

WE DO ENCOURAGE YOU TO BRING ONE OR MORE OTHER PERSONS WITH YOU AS PART OF A COLLECTIVE PRESENTATION AND/OR TO ANSWER QUESTIONS / TO PARTICIPATE IN DISCUSSION AT THE TELECONFERENCE

6.
The moderators will inform you when you have one (1) minute of speaking time remaining.

7.
We encourage you to make use of videotapes, power point presentations, and/or other aids in your presentations.  Please let us know in advance concerning your intentions to use technology in your presentation.  We will then check with the teleconference site from which you will be presenting in order to make sure that there will be no problems with doing so.

8.
The conference moderators will announce each new speaker / group of

speakers and will moderate the discussion (following the Preserving, Researching, and Celebrating sections of the teleconference).

9.
We encourage you to send your supplementary materials which can be loaded onto the ALLA Education Committee Website (<http:// www.geocities.com/allaeducationcommittee>) before (or: as appropriate, 

after) the teleconference on February 13.

10.
Tim Dodge (Auburn University Libraries and President-Elect, Alabama Library Association) will be making some concluding remarks to close the teleconference.

If you can provide him with a copy of your presentation – OR an outline and/or summery of your presentation -- about one week before the teleconference, this will assist him in preparing his concluding remarks.

You can send this directly to him -- at <dodgeti@auburn.edu> -- or send

it to Ellen Griffin or Joseph Freedman (and we will forward this to him).

You also can contact Tim Dodge by telephone at (334) 844-1729

11.
Please contact us if you have any questions.

Ellen Griffin;  <ellengriffin@hotmail.com> ;  (205) 943-1967 (home)

[Webmaster, ALLA Education Committee]

<http://www.geocities.com/allaeducationcommittee>

Dr. Joseph S. Freedman;  Library Educational Media;  College of 

Education; Alabama State University;  (334) 229-5060 (office);  (334) 

409-9764 (home);  (334) 462-0289 (cell);  <joseph-freedman@usa.net> ;  

<jfreedm@yahoo.com> [Chair, ALLA Education Committee]


